
 

 

 
LETTER FROM OUR PRESIDENT 

AMLI Community – 

Happy New Year! 
 
We’ve formed the Scientific Affairs Committee! The group is hard at work developing webinars, 
and suggestions for future webinars are always welcome! If there are particular topics you feel 
should be addressed by the Council or presented at our Annual Meeting, please let Maggie Fogel 
or myself know. 
 
We are actively updating the AMLI Committees and individuals interested in serving on an 
AMLI Committee should voice their interest.  I strongly encourage our members to pursue these 
Committee opportunities.  They are a great way to be involved and network with other 
professionals. Specifically, our new members can benefit from this exposure. 
 
I hope that everyone has seen the tremendous efforts by Drs. Sara Nandiwada and Kevin Goudy 
in establishing the AMLI Listserv! Please use this new tool for your professional 
comments/concerns/questions. The more people are using it, the more we all benefit from this 
further engagement in the AMLI Community. I think the Listserv is an excellent new tool for our 
Society to stay engaged and advance the field. 
 
Stay tuned for a poll I’ll be posting soon about laboratory practices to which I hope everyone 
will respond! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Eric T. Weimer 

 
 

https://amli.org/amli-committees/

